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05th January 2016. 

Good evening to you all. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

From The 

Chairman 

 

                                                                      

 

  Chairman Olly. 

 Well Christmas and New Year has come and gone, I hope everybody had 

a fabulous time with friends and family. It was really good to see how 

many people came to the Christmas bash and we raised a good amount 

for our charity the Air Ambulance. 

The off – road event at Elham Valley was well attended with about 20 

vehicles having a go in the slippery conditions, thank you Charlie for 

organizing it for the Club.                                                                                  

Well let’s look forward to 2016, the shows will come before we know it. 

Your Chairman Olly x 



 

 

 

 

The Club meeting in December was attended by 25 members and friends at the 

Dog and Duck Pub Plucks Gutter, Olly opened the meeting at 2025hrs with a warm 

welcome to all. 

 

� Olly reminded everybody that the Christmas Bash will be at the Dog & Duck 

on 15th December at 1930hrs start, and asked that all raffle prizes would be 

welcome. 

� Charlie Thorn has offered to open Elham Valley for Club members on 

December 27th at 1000hrs for £10 per truck. 

� Olly welcomed new member David Goldfinch. 

� Tonight’s raffle raised £29.00p for the Air Ambulance. 

�  

 

 

 

2016 Show Dates Coming Soon. 

 

Our Next Meeting will be on Tuesday 02nd February 16 at 1930 – 2000hrs                                                             

Vol 8.  Issue 1 January 16. 



 

 

Hello fellow Landy people. 

 

 It's that time of year again, yep turkey, stuffing and spending money! Some of our members are 

taking on projects that will see them in cold damp garages laying on concrete floors and doing their 

piles no good at all! It just goes to show you how we love our Landy's.                                                                                                 

I don't have the luxury of a garage so when the lovely Irene noticed the oil stains on the drive I was 

soon underneath with cloth in hand wiping things (the car I mean, not the lovely Irene!) as we all 

know if a Landy ain't leaking it's empty!                                                                                                                                             

Our Charlie Thorn has very kindly organised an off road day at Elham on the Sunday after Christmas 

and those that are going are sure to have lots of fun, he also regularly organises the trips to Salisbury 

Plain and I can highly recommend these it's lots of fun with great company and very reasonable for a 

good weekend so why not give it a go. We need to “tread lightly” around our Charlie as he is wired for 

sound, yep a hearing aid (so no whistling sounds please!)                                                                                                                            

Myself and chairman Olly will be organising a driving challenge in the New Year which will be on a 

Sunday so as soon as we have a date we will let you know.                                                                                                     

We also have another member with a Disco 2 so if you see him at the side of the road please pull up 

and give him a tow he he! I'm sure he will soon be a fountain of knowledge with all things Disco 2 so 

will come in very handy (you know who you are!)                                                                                                                                 

The Christmas buffet was nice this year but we are contemplating a different venue next year, so if 

anybody has any ideas please let a member of the committee know.                                                             

We are all relieved that our friends in Cumbria weathered the awful weather just recently and our 

thoughts go out to those that had so much damage to their homes, they are such nice people but at 

least they are tuff uuuppp noorttthh!                                                                                                                                                         

We look forward to another report from our rovering reporter Tonto, he must have loads to tell us 

about his Robin Hood like heroics in Cumbria, that’s if he can find some dry paper!                                                              

I smell something nice wafting up from the kitchen, my nose is twitching so I'll bid you a fond farewell 

have a wonderful festive season watch out for the wild turkey. 

 

 Happy and safe Rovering OTTO TWANKER.    

 

Invicta Landrover Club is proud to support. 

 

 

 



 

Where have we been last year? 

 
Cob Web – May                                                                        River - July                         Christmas Bash - December                                                                                       

                  

                   

            Whitstable – August  (The “A” Side)                                            Whitstable – August (The “B” Side!)   

  Chilli - July 



 

 More places we have been last year. 

       
    Deal – May                                                         Below the Summer Bash - June               Preston Village School Fair - June 

                   

                  

                                   Clifftonville – June                                                                        Bucket & Spade Run – June   

                                                       

We’ve had a busy year, but JC got to the Church on time, the Ladies drank tea and talked and the Chairman had a quick nap! 



 

 

 

Hi Everyone.  

 Hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas and New Year, 2016 is now here!                         

The raffle at the Christmas Bash raised the most fantastic amount of £75.00 with great prizes obtained 

by Ollie from Barrett’s Landrover, we could not make it due to other commitments which was a 

shame because it sounded like a good time was had, especially by Russell who won the free years 

membership prize.                                                                                                                                                                           

It sounds like everybody had a fantastic time at Elham Valley too so a very big thanks to Charlie for 

sorting this out for us.  

See you all out there soon Jules.  

  

                                                                                                             

To fill spaces like this in your magazine. 

Your Reports. 

Please let us have your reports of what you have been doing to your trucks, photos and 

comments so that we can include them in your magazine for others to enjoy.  

It’s doesn’t take a lot of time to do a report, type it, write it or just give Jules your scribbling’s 

and let us do the rest, go on you can do it.    

 If anybody has any items that they would like to be considered for next month’s magazine or 

anything shop related please see me (Jules) after tonight’s meeting, or email / phone Phil on 

phil.letley@sky.com  /  07702 960644.                                                                                                        

Thanks as always to Mark, Ryan & Ted for their help.   


